
Dear José— 

I just discovered sotnething which I thought you would want to know—two things, 
as a matter of f«ct. 

(1) X was right about the difficulty of entering Architecture: i t is simply 
tbe result of a narrowly l ía i ted enrollment. 

(2) Mere imports^tly, although the College of Arts and Architecture is accredited, 
i t s School of Architecture i s not. Accreditation was l if ted after the las t 
evaluation a couple of years ago. Although i t might be reinstated at the next 
evaluation (I don't know when this will be), at present i t is in acadenic Siberia. 
Word has i t that this state of affairs accurately reflects the fact that the 
school i sn ' t very good. About that I don't know; but I thought you*d be inter-
ested. 

Sincerely, 

Xfryr.W 


